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Dear Parents,  
 
It is truly hard to believe that Spring is almost here.  We 
love the snow, but also love the spring.  Throughout 
the month we will be watching for the signs of spring’s 
arrival.  March winds, changeable weather, and signs 
of growth will be observed and discussed.  The children 
will discuss the changing weather each day during 
their morning/afternoon meeting.  We will chart the 
weather and create a bulletin board to monitor it each 
day.   
 
March is a long month, but there are a lot of fun events 
to look forward to along the way. Our Open House and 
Art Show is March 4th. Please bring your family so your 
child can show you around their school and point out 
their Art Project chosen for our Art Show. The time is 
below:) Please have your child wear something green 
for our St. Patrick's Day celebration.  
 
The children still love to go outside, even if it is just for a 
short time. Please continue to send in warm clothes 
each day that the temperature is expected to get 
above 30 degrees.  We realize that this opportunity has 
not been given to the children in a while but we are 



hoping that the weather will warm up a little this month 
so that the children can enjoy this playtime with their 
friends.   
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns 
regarding your child or school, please feel free to 
contact us.   
  
Thank you.  
  

Kirstin O’Connell ​           Karen Hart ​ ​ Donna Gronemeyer 
klynneoc1970@gmail.com    ​ rnsMrsHart@gmail.com​ dgroneme@yahoo 

 

Important Dates to Remember 
March 
3- Monday - 4th quarterly tuition payment due 
3-7 RNS Bookfair 
4-Open House  
        5:30-6:00pm NEW FAMILIES ONLY 
         6:00-7:15pm ALL FAMILIES ARE WELCOME 
 APRIL 
2-RMSC Field Trip-More info will be coming soon 
6-Easter Egg Hunt @ RNS 
14-18- Spring Break 
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SONGS/FINGERPLAYS  

  
Five Little Leprechauns  

Five little leprechauns, playing in the sun.  
The first one said, “Oh, my! We’re having fun!”  

The second one said, “We need to spread some joy!”  
The third one said, “Let’s find some girls and boys.”  

The fourth one said, “There’s gold to be found!”  
The fifth one said, “Let’s all look around!”  

Then out came a rainbow, shining bright and bold.  
So five little leprechauns ran to find some gold!  

 
  

Five Teddy Bears  
One little teddy bear, finding things to do.  
Along came another, then there were two.  
Two busy teddy bears climbing up to see.  

Along came another, then there were three.   
Three lively teddy bears liked to explore.  

Along came another, then there were four.  
Four hungry teddy bears, eating honey from a hive.  

Along came another, then there were five.  
Five tired teddy bears had fun today.  

They’ll be back tomorrow, and you can see them play. 


